US Army Corps
of Engineers

Portland District

Public Notice

Final Mitigation Regulations
Released in the Federal
Register

Issue Date: April 10, 2008

Interested parties are hereby notified that the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers has issued Regulations
governing compensatory mitigation for activities authorized by permits issued by the Department of the
Army. These regulations were published in the Federal Register and will go into effect

June 9, 2008.

The Regulations can be found on the Corps of Engineers, Headquarters website at the following address:
http.//www .usace.army.mil/cw/cecwo/reg/citizen htm

The Portland District will be holding Public Outreach and Education sessions throughout the state to help

educate the public about these new Regulations and how they will affect the Corps permitting process.
The following is a list of dates, times, and locations of these sessions:

April 29, 2008 4pm-7pm
Washington County

Walnut Street Center

1400 SW Walnut

Hillsboro, Oregon

Second Floor Training Rooms

May 27, 2008 1pm-4pm

Linn County Fair and Expo Center
3700 Knox Butte Road

Albany, Oregon

May 28, 2008 9am-Noon
Washington County

Walnut Street Center

1400 SW Walnut

Hillsboro, OR

Second Floor Training Rooms

June 12, 2008 1pm-4pm
Wallow-Whitman National Forest
La Grande Ranger District

3502 Highway 30

La Grande, Oregon

June 25, 2008 9am-Noon

Associated General Contractors of America, Inc.
Oregon-Columbia Chapter

9450 SW Commerce Circle

2" Floor Conference Room

Wilsonville, Oregon

July 1, 2008 9am-Noon
Klamath County Courthouse
316 Main Street

Klamath Falls, Oregon

If you have any questions regarding the Mitigation Regulations or the public outreach presentations,
please contact Corrie Veenstra by phone at 503-808-4378, or email corrie.veenstra@usace.army.mil.
Also, if you would like to arrange a public outreach and education session at a specific location, please

contact Corrie.




